
 

The President of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, 
Nicolas Maduro Moros, on behalf of the Venezuelan People 
and Government, expresses his deepest sympathies to the 
People and Government of the Hellenic Republic affected by 
the large number of casualties and deaths in the floods 
caused by the heavy rains that have struck Mandra and Nea 
Peramos regions, in the outskirts of Athens, Greece. 
 
The Bolivarian People expresses its solidarity with the 
casualties’ families and relatives, and prays for the recovery of 
the injured and the prompt restoration to normality of the 
affected zones. 
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela shares profound ties of 
friendship with the Hellenic Republic, hence, reaffirms once 
again its support and solidarity to the brotherly Greek people 
during this time of national grief. 
 
 
 

Caracas, November 20th, 2017 
 
 


